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Hello Everyone - Letter from the Newfield Express Editor.

My name is Matthew. 
I am the editor for this 
terms newsletter.

Hello everyone. Welcome 

to the last edition of the 

newsletter for this year. 

There is a lot in it because 

it has been a busy term. 

We all said goodbye to 

Mrs. Halsall, we had a 

drama group come to 

school called ‘Celebrity 

Pig’ and we raised money 

for premature babies on 

‘Bring your Bear day’. The 

usual summer day trips, 

family fun day and games 

have been going on, but 

this year we had an extra 

special treat with the 

excitement of the cinema 

coming to school complete 

with hot dogs and 

popcorn! 

At this time of year there 

are always leavers and so 

we would all like to say 

‘goodbye and good luck’ 

to all the students in the 

Bridge Unit who are 

leaving us and also the 

staff who are moving on 

to new schools.

As you will see there has 

been a lot going on, we 

hope you enjoy reading 

about it. 

We are all looking 

forward to a lovely long 

rest in the holidays. Have 

a happy, safe summer and 

see you all in the autumn.
Matthew Unsworth

	

Celebration of Achievement
Theatre Groups

End of Year

Summer Trips

R.E. Link

Bring Your Bear Day

Film Premier

Cinema

Celebrity Pig

School Council
Members of the school council attended the 

young peoples fellowship at Ewood Park in 

May with other school councils from schools 

all over Blackburn with Darwen. The theme 

of the day was ‘Think healthy, Be healthy, 

Stay healthy’.

 They did lots of activities about exercise, how the brain works, drug awareness and also had 

a tour of Ewood park football ground. Everyone had a great time.



Page. 2.

Michael Bramley

Ashley McDermott

Shoyeb HassanKylie Hillman

Goodbye to our leavers from the Bridge Unit

Andrew Barlow Chris Gilleade Joshua Cawley

Andrw Stanford

Khalida Patel

It’s that time of year when we lose some of our friends in the Bridge Unit. Lots of them have been here for a long time. We wish them all 

the best of luck for the future and hope that they keep in touch.

Michelle Talbort

Mrs MulveyMrs Girvin

Two of our teachers are also leaving this term to go to 

new jobs at Broadlands School in Oswaldtwistle.

Good Luck in your new roles and thank you 

for all your help.

Staff Leavers 

Ifrat Mahboob Joshua Ryan

We also said goodbye to:
Mansoor Wasway
Saeed Musa
Rukiya Yousaf
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Celebrity Pig

In June a group of disabled actors 

came to our school.

They were called ‘Celebrity Pig’ Some 

pupils in Primary and Secondary and 

Bridge unit did some workshops with 

them.  We had to act without 

speaking, which is called ‘Mime’. We 

introduced ourselves by speaking and 

moving our bodies to learn about 

body language.

It was all made up on the spot, which 

is called ‘improvisation’. ‘It was really 

good and we hope to do it again 

soon’ said Sarah Cookson. Melissa 

Reddin said ‘It was brilliant and 

different’.

Matthew Unsworth & Zakaria Bahar.

Goodbye Mrs Halsall                                                          
We had a special assembly for Mrs. Halsall leaving. Every body wore a blue top or a 

blue dress because blue is Mrs. Halsall’s favourite colour. Mrs. Barrie came and 

everybody had a good time but lots of people were crying at the assembly because 

we will miss Mrs. Halsall. She is a good lady and she worked 

here for 40 years and now she is 

living in a 

bungalow in 

Barrow in 

Furness.

The  News Team.
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Salaman

Noor

Lynne Orange

Rhianne Beetham

Zaynab Patel

Sue O’Brien

Joanne Thoburn

Cameron

Taylor

Welcome to our new staff

Emma McMillan Jill Kettle Jacqueline Laxton

Kerry Novello

Janice Bennett

New 

Students
We are also really happy to welcome two new students to our school. They have joined the Primary Department and we are looking forward to being their friends.

This term we have had lots of new people joining our staff in school. We would like to welcome them and introduce them 
to you.

Viky Clements
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The Legend of the Golden Dragon

    

Bring your Bear Day 

On The 25th June all Secondary and Primary 

students held a ‘Bring 

Your Bear Day’. We all got the opportunity to 

bring our favourite teddy bear or cuddly toy 

to school. We all bought biscuits and the staff 

bought a special lunch. 

Then in the afternoon we held a fun afternoon with 

Paul from Motivate doing some games and drawing 

the raffle for the raffle tickets which Matthew and 

Daniel had sold. We also had a teddy bears’ picnic 

with delicious cakes and strawberries and grapes. We 

also had marmalade sandwiches which are 

Paddington’s favourites. We had a fun but tiring time 

and raised £423.62 which I think is bear-illiant! 

Ismail Seedat

On a Wednesday in May The West Midlands Children’s 

Theatre Company came here to perform a play called 

‘The Legend of the Golden Dragon’.

There were only 3 actors, 2 women and 1 man. They 

didn’t play all the parts through, they had help from 

Arron and Jessica, 2 pupils from our school. 

The legend of golden dragon is a traditional chinese story  

about the great wall of china. In it a man changed into a 

dragon to protect people from the barbarians, then they 

built the wall and it took 20 years. Everyone enjoyed it, 

one of the best bits was when the man changed into a 

dragon. 

At the end of the play the dragon turned back into a man 

and married the emperors daughter. It was brilliant.
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R.E Pleckgate Link
In April, pupils from 4B and 4C went to Pleckgate CLC for an R.E. event 

with year 10 pupils from Pleckgate High School. We watched 3 weddings: 

one Muslim one Christian and one Hindu. The pupils dressed up and we 

danced and ate traditional wedding food from the faiths like cake, 

samosas and sweets. There was lots of different music and we all had a 

really good time leaning about different weddings.

And we filmed them using the special chroma key background so that 

images from the computer can be added after.

Bridge Unit

Cricket Match followed by a 

Cricket Tea

Christopher and Talibah have been working on a module 

to plan food for an event and along with the rest of 

group five (Hayley, Khalida, Laurence, Joshua and 

Andrew) have also been experiencing sports using a 

multi-sensory approach.  This gave us the ideal 

opportunity to plan a cricket match and tea.  Time was 

spent researching favourite cakes and sandwich fillings.  

Some cakes were prepared in advance but the 

sandwiches were prepared on the day.   

Everyone who wanted to had a turn at batting and all 

of us fielded. Thankfully the ball was soft and made out 

of foam!  It was a great atmosphere and the students 

were good sports encouraging everybody whatever 

their ability.  Needless to say the tea went down a treat 

and as usual Mrs. Cowie made too much!  The next 

planned event is a penalty shoot out with warm cheese 

and sausage rolls to follow. 

Later, in May we had a film premiere with the Pupils from Pleckgate 

coming to watch the weddings film. We had popcorn and everyone really 

liked it.

Talha & Zakaria



Celebration of 

Achievement 

Assembly

Guest Speaker

Cath Hitchen.



Important Dates:
Summer Holiday

School Closes: 

Friday 18th July 2008

School re-opens:

Tuesday 2nd September 2008

Half Term

School Closes:

Friday 24th October 2008

School re-opens:

Monday 3rd November 2008

NEWFIELD SCHOOL

OLD BANK LANE
BLACKBURN 
LANCASHIRE
BB1 2PW

TEL: 01254 588600
FAX: 01254 588601

Email: newfield@blackburn.gov.uk

Web: www.newfield.blackburn.sch.uk

Celebration of dance.

On June 10th a group of students joined 

in a Celebration of Dance at King 

George’s Hall, Blackburn. We were given 

the theme of Fantasy and so we decided 

that the theme of Super Heroes was 

appropriate for us because after all  our 

students are “super heroes”.

Matthew Unsworth took the part of The 

Hulk, Daniel Royle was Spiderman, Ismail 

Seedat was Superman, Yasir Elahi was 

Batman, Thaybah Tariq, Shannon Ryan, 

Jessica Fern and Maariya Ghani were 

Power Rangers and Arron Waddicor was 

our fantastic soloist singing Hero by 

Enrique Iglesias. He also took the part of 

James Bond.

Our Super Heroes certainly lived up to 

their name as they received a standing 

ovation. We were extremely proud of 

them!

Well what a busy year it has been!

 Thank you to everyone who has made 

my first year at Newfield a happy and 

successful one. I have been very 

impressed with all the hard work and 

achievements of the children who have 

also made me feel most welcome. 

Newfield is such a busy and exciting 

place to be and I am very pleased to be 

the Head Teacher here.

So many changes have happened with 

many familiar faces leaving and new 

people joining us. I am looking forward 

to next year with lots of new and exciting 

plans to move the school forward in 

meeting our children’s needs.

 I would also welcome the opportunity to 

work more closely with you and with 

your help and suggestions we can make 

a real difference. 

Have a lovely holiday!

Geoff Fitzpatrick

Message from the Headteacher.


